
 

Tanners Brook’s 

Great Big School 

Tidy Up! 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and all members of the Tanners Brook community,  

It is that time again and after the huge success we had last year Tanners Brook Primary School is 

taking part in the Big School Tidy Up again! This will be held on: 

Saturday 27th April 2024 (10am – 2pm).  

We are inviting all members of our community to come and help with tidying, planting, and getting 

your hands dirty to make our school grounds the best it can be to support the children with having 

many fabulous outdoor opportunities.  

Everyone is welcome and do not worry if you do not class yourself as green fingered as there will be a 

job for everyone. 

The help we will include the following: 

• Digging 

• Planting 

• Weeding 

• Making outdoor resources 

• Tea and coffee makers (maybe cake too!) 

• Litter picking 

• Cutting back hedges/brambles 

We will be talking to local businesses about donating plants, flowers and other resources (such as 

recycled materials that could be used as planters).  If you know of any businesses that would be 

willing to do so or have your own donations, please speak to the office or Miss Davies (community 

lead).  

We look forward to seeing as many members of our community as possible all coming together to 

provide a wonderful learning environment for the children.  

Please bring a picnic and we can all have a picnic lunch on the field.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Davies  

Year 5 teacher 

Community Lead 


